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ERIC P. SWENSON 

61 BROADWAY-NEW YORK 

Dear Mr. Carter: 

May 12 1924. 

Many thanks for yours of the 9th. 

I am glad my original letter reached you.. 

I am delighted to know that the 

Honey Ball season will be soon approaching and 

that I am going to be included amongst the in­

vited guests. 

Bear in mind that when you. come 

this way, while there may be no Honey Balls in 

evidence, there is always a highball within 

reach, and that the best place that I know of to 

administer the dose is at the Links Club, where 

I hope you. will have dinner with me. 

With kind regards, 

Amon G. Carter, Esq., 
Fort Worth Star 1:elegram, 

Fort Worth, Texas. 
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